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Question No. SBE14/008 

Senator Macdonald asked the following question at the hearing on 20 November 2014: 

 

CHAIR:  Thanks, Minister. I do not want to take too much time, because the committee has a lot 

to do today, but where would I get a list of all the regional arts funding grants that have been 

made? Minister, I assume when you talked about the 85 per cent that it would be through those 

state panels and that the 15 per cent would be done by our department and you on nationally 

aligned panels. Is that how it works. 

Mr Lovelock:  The 15 per cent is provided to Regional Arts Australia as the national 

organisation that works with each of the state based organisations to deliver what we term 

national strategic projects. The Animating Spaces project that the Attorney spoke of earlier is an 

example of one of those national projects. So it happens in multiple state locations, as opposed to 

being grant funding delivered on a recurrent basis in one jurisdiction. 

CHAIR:  And where would I find the list of these grants? 

Mr Lovelock:  It is available on arts.gov.au I can also provide you with a list. 

CHAIR:  Thanks; if you could do that on notice. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

Projects funded under the Regional Arts Fund in 2012-13 and 2013-14 are at Attachment A. 

Please note that the information has been provided to the Ministry for the Arts by Regional Arts 

Australia on behalf of the Regional Arts Organisations that administer the funding. 




























































